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To: Camera Review Committee
From: L ou DeRubeis, Director, Office of Public Safety, Health & Welfare

Date: November 29, 2023

Subject:  Renewal of Authorization of CRC Camera Sites

Please accept this letter as an application to renew CRC authorization of previously
approved camera sites.

The attached Exhibit (Committee Confidential) outlines previously approved sites
with the date of their approval, for which renewal is requested. The Exhibit contains
addresses that have been approved at Surveillance Level 4. Note that Surveillance
Level 4 sites remain confidential to the CRC; therefore their review and discussion
should be done in Executive Session.

Section 15 of the CRC Policies and Procedures Manual requires that applications for
renewal of an authorization should set out:

e Whether this is the first renewal application (if not, list dates of previous
renewals),

e Any signification changes to the information contained in the prior
applications;
Reasons why it is appropriate to continue the surveillance; and

e Content and value of information so far obtained by the surveillance.

You will find this information on the Exhibit to be reviewed during Executive Session.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

e

LouisfA. DeRubeis

Respectfully,

Stamford Government Center, 888 Washington Blvd., 10™ Floor, Stamford, CT 06901



